
The 2024-2025 Student Code of Conduct will be in effect until our 
new one is adopted. State law requires the board to adopt the 
Student Code of Conduct.  Once adopted later this month, the 
2025-2026 GISD Student Code of Conduct will replace this 
message and be posted here on the district website in English, 
Spanish, and Vietnamese. 

https://garlandisd.net/media/18710/download?inline

